
Barrow CEVC Primary School  

Remembrance 2023 
 
This year we are digging into local 
history! We have a 
local historian 
visiting school with 

her team, telling 
the stories of 
women and rural 
workers in the 
LAND ARMY in 
WW2, particularly 
those from 
BARROW.   

 
LAND ARMY CELEBRATION 
DAY: Wednesday 8th 
November 
DRESS UP DAY! 
Please dress up in clothes for working on the land  
Jeans - trousers - dungarees - shirts -  
Boots or clean wellies. 
If your child doesn’t wish to dress up, please 
wear normal school uniform.  

 
 
We are privileged to have a pair of Suffolk Punch 
working horses visiting too! Every child will have a 
chance to see these up close and speak with their 
handler (please make us aware of any allergies to horses). 


